
Important Update: Changes to Museum 

Ticket Prices 

Dear Valued Guests, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming changes to our 

ticket prices at the [Museum Name]. 

Effective [Date], the following changes will be implemented: 

• General Admission: $[New Price] (previously $[Old Price]) 

• Children (Ages [X-Y]): $[New Price] (previously $[Old Price]) 

• Students/Seniors: $[New Price] (previously $[Old Price]) 

• Family Pass: $[New Price] (previously $[Old Price]) 

These adjustments are necessary to continue providing exceptional exhibits and programs for our 

visitors. We appreciate your understanding and support. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. We look forward to welcoming you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Museum Name] 

[Contact Information] 


